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Week of Jan 4th – Happy New Year.  Time to get back in the grove from our wonderful Winter 
Break.  Our letter of the week is P for pajamas and we will be talking about bears.  We had 
pajama day at school and the kids brought their stuffed bears.  At snack they were wearing 
their pajamas and drinking hot chocolate.  So many cute pjs were worn.   
 

Week of Jan 11th – This week we talked about hibernation and all the different animals who 
hibernate.  Bears were our big one.  The kids had fun making paper bag bear caves and bear 
faces on graham crackers for snack.  Teachers read Brown Bear Brown Bear and then went on a 
bear hunt.  Shhh, don’t wake the hibernating bears!!   
 

Week of Jan 18th –   We had a nice Martin Luther King day off.  This week was Ocean week #1 
and the letter was “R”.  Teachers read the “Rainbow Fish” books.  Students had fun making 
rainbow fish paper plates and rainbow fish hand prints.  The also filled a bucket and had the 
kids “go fish” for numbers and then they had to identify the number they picked.  Also, we 
celebrated National Popcorn day.   
 

Week of Jan 25th – Ocean week #2 – learning all the animals that live in the ocean like: a 

jellyfish, octopi, and a whale.  Kiddos played games associated with the animals.  We did a little 

fishing with letters.  Kiddos were creative and make a whale and a jellyfish.  We also did an 

octopus craft which was gluing cheerios to represent suction cups on the bottom of their 

bodies.  .   

Happy School Board Appreciation.  We appreciate all you do for us.  



 

 

 


